
Welcome to 2024!
Hello KPAC Family, 
Happy New Year to each and every one of you! As we step into 2024, let's
briefly reminisce about the wonderful moments of late 2023 and look ahead to
the new experiences and learning opportunities this year brings.

January 2024 Newsletter

Created By

Recent Success: 
Panto Season: 
We are thrilled to announce that the Peter
Pan Pantomime was a resounding success!
It was an enchanting experience that
captivated audiences of all ages, bringing
the magic of Neverland to life at KPAC. Our
talented cast delivered 8 spectacular
performances, showcasing not just their
exceptional acting and dancing skills but
also their dedication and hard work. We
extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone
involved. We’d also like to extend a warm
congratulations to all who performed in this
year's professional Pantomime at The Baths
Halls! Another terrific success and fantastic
experience for all who took part!

BTEC Showcase:
Well done to our BTEC students for your
amazing showcase in December! Your
growth and the creativity you displayed
were inspiring. Congratulations on such a
successful performance!

Exam Success: 
A big congratulations to our students who
participated in the recent modern and ballet
exams. Your hard work paid off with
impressive results. We are so proud of your
dedication and the progress you've made.

Our Christmas Fayre was a smashing
success! Thanks to everyone's participation
and generosity, we're thrilled to invest these
funds in enhancing our programs. Your
support makes all the difference!

For any new clients of Jackson Stapleton Accountants, the referral code
”KPAC10" means that 10% of all your first year fees will go towards the Jackson

Stapleton Accountants scholarship that will be awarded yearly in February.
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Celebrating 40 Years of Dance: 
This February, we're excited to commemorate 40 years
of dance at KPAC with our upcoming show Thanks For
The Memories- The Ruby Years which will run from 12th
- 17th February. Tickets are priced at £7.00 for tiered
seating and £8.00 for table seating. Our show will act as
a tribute to our rich history and the vibrant future
ahead. Join us for a night of captivating performances
that celebrate our journey together.

New and Upcoming!

Scunthorpe Festival - Ready for the Spotlight: 
We're gearing up for the Scunthorpe Festival with lots of enthusiasm. Our dancers
are rehearsing with great energy, and we're all excited to support them in their
performances. 

Vocational Students – Good Luck!: 
Best wishes to our vocational students as you head into auditions. Your journey and
dedication are truly inspiring. Remember, each audition is a valuable experience on
your artistic path. 

Studio 1 Upgrade!: 
Our auditorium now boasts state-of-the-
art lighting and tiered seating! This
upgrade enhances our performance
space with vibrant, dynamic lighting
effects, elevating the visual experience for
all our shows. Get ready for some truly
dazzling performances! 

KPAC Vending Machine: 
We've just installed a new vending machine in the lounge area. This convenient
addition is stocked with a variety of snacks and refreshments to keep you energized
and hydrated during your dance sessions. Whether you need a quick bite before
class or a post-rehearsal pick-me-up, our vending machine has got you covered. Be
sure to check it out on your next visit!
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A special thank you
Thank You Caroline! 

We’d like to express our deepest gratitude to someone who has been instrumental
in our journey – our former Business Manager, Caroline. Caroline's dedication, vision,
and tireless efforts have not only been a driving force behind our success but have
also deeply touched the hearts of everyone in the KPAC family. 

Under Caroline's guidance, we saw the establishment and flourishing of our BTEC
course, a milestone that has significantly enriched our curriculum and opened new
horizons for our students. 

As Caroline moves on to her next adventure, we wish her the very best of luck!
Thank you, Caroline, for your remarkable contribution and for being an incredible
part of our journey.

Contact Us

Kimberley Performing Arts Centre, South Leys Campus, Enderby Road,
Scunthorpe, DN17 2JL

01724 862405

info@kimberleyperformingarts.co.uk



86-88 Carholme Road, Lincoln, LN1 1SP

1-3 Laneham Street, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire, DN15 6LJ

01522 519400     info@fawcettandco.co.uk

www.fawcettandco.co.uk

01724 786112      info@jacksonstapleton.co.uk

www.jacksonstapleton.co.uk
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Jackson Stapleton Accountants

Referral

Lincoln Office (Fawcett & Co) - 86-88 Carholme Road, LN1 1SP

Scunthorpe Office (Jackson Stapleton) - 1-3 Laneham Street, DN15 6LJ

As part of our sponsorship with Kimberley Performing Arts Centre, we will be
offering a referral for new clients that quote "KPAC10" when joining us.

This means that 10% of all first year fees will go towards the Jackson
Stapleton Accountants scholarship that will be awarded yearly in February.

Jackson Stapleton Accountants was founded in 2017 with the aim of providing
the highest level of service which is fit for purpose in the modern age. In
November 2021, the practice expanded by acquiring an existing firm in Lincoln
called Fawcett & Co. The aim is to continue to build on the success achieved so far
in both offices.

Where To Find Us:

Where To Find Us:
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